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Dear Sirs 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF SUTTON (ELM GROVE ESTATE) COMPULSORY PURCHASE ORDER 2024 
 
We write further to your letter dated 19 September 2024, received by email on 1st October 2024.  

We have considered the content of your letter and discussed the same with our client. We are grateful for 
the updated information in respect of the planning application progress since the objection was submitted 
and have advised our client as such, who will consider the same with their surveyors in due course.   

Having considered your detailed response and the progress made with the planning application, our client 
has instructed us to withdraw their objection dated 9 May 2024. Please take this as formal confirmation 
that this objection is withdrawn.  

We will notify the Planning Inspectorate that our client wishes to withdraw their objection.  

On this basis our client will not be a party to the Inquiry and therefore trust not liable for costs.  

Yours faithfully 
 
IRWIN MITCHELL LLP 
 
 
 

 




